
12-20-17 KLAS Users’ Group Officers’ Meeting Notes 

Attendees: 

Craig Hayward, North Carolina LBPH, President 

Chandra Thornton, Palm Beach County Library Talking Books, Vice President 

Erin Pawlus, Arizona Talking Book Library, Secretary 

Andrea Callicutt, Keystone Systems 

 

Registration Has Begun 

An e-mail was sent out to the user group announcing that registration has begun for 
KLAS Users’ Conference 2018.  The early bird deadline is 1/31/18. 

 

Updates from Committees 

Logistics:  The committee met on 12/5.  They discussed the most current information on 
caterers.  They talked about the Thursday afternoon networking opportunities, 
and a section was added to the KLAS Users website.  The group also came up 
with ideas for keynote speakers and discussed conference registration deadlines. 

Programming: The committee met on 12/19.  They reviewed submitted proposals and 
brainstormed some more topics.  An e-mail has gone out to the group seeking 
presenters to share shorter ignite topics during the general sessions. 

 

Officers’  Missive 

Craig will send out the next missive in January.  

 

KLAS Trivia Theme/Name 

The officers decided on the name for our KLAS trivia, which will be revealed in the new 
year.   

 



Next Meeting Date 

1/17/18 at 2:00 Eastern. 

 

 

 

 


